PUNGGOL COVE

PRIMARY SCHOOL

TO SERVE TO LEAD

Ref No: PCPS 2021/044

18 May 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

UPDATES ON SCHOOL MATTERS IN VIEW OF FULL HOME-BASED LEARNING (HBL)

Starting from Wednesday 19 May 2021, all primary, secondary, junior college and Millennia
Institute students will shift to full Home-Based Learning (HBL) till end of the term on
28 May 2021. As such, please take note of the changes that the school has made with regard
to the following school matters.

1)

2)

3)

Engagement Sessions with P5 and P6 Parents — PSLE 2021 Supporting Students
and Parents in Making School Choices

The Engagement Sessions with P5 and P6 parents on ‘PSLE 2021 Supporting Students
and Parents in Making School Choices’, scheduled to take place on Friday, 21 May 2021
will be postponed to Monday, 31 May 2021. Both sessions will be carried via Zoom in view
of the enhanced safe management measures of Phase 2 (Heightened Alert) from 16 May
2021.

The revised schedule is as follows: -

P6 session 8.30 a.m. to 10.00 a.m.
P5 session 10.30 a.m. to 12.00 p.m.

More details will be given in a separate letter that would be sent out to all P5 and P6
parents via Parents Gateway.

PS5 Foundation Mother Tongue (FMT) and P6 Higher Mother Tongue (HMT) Mid-Year
Assessments

The P5 FMT and P6 HMT mid-year assessments originally scheduled for Wednesday,
19 May 2021 will be postponed to Tuesday, 29 June 2021.

A Day at the Cove: Meet-the-Parents Session

A Day at the Cove: Meet-the-Parents Session will be postponed to take place on Friday,
9 July 2021. A revised notification and booking form will be sent out to parents via Parents
Gateway nearer the date.

Please also take note that the report books will be returned to all students on Thursday,
8 July 2021.
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Please monitor your child’s well-being closely and continue to observe good hygiene practices
such as washing hands frequently with soap. If he/she feels unwell, please seek medical
attention promptly.

In the upcoming weeks, it is of utmost importance that everyone be extra vigilant and take all
necessary precautions against the spread of COVID-19 infections in Singapore.

Thank you. Together we can overcome this. Stay safe!

rs sincerely,

i)

Mr Dennis Yap
Principal



